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Please direct inquiries to:
Dr. Jennifer Murray, 484-258-7030
iezziLM@readingsd.org

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Apr 11, 2024

Reading School Distri¢t to Launch School Psychologist
Intern Program

READING, PA — The Reading School District has launched its School Psychologist Intern Program,
approved by the Board of Directors in January 2024 and scheduled to begin in the 2024-25 school year.

The year-long, paid internship program offers tailored training experiences for graduate students that is
designed to meet the Pennsylvania Department of Education and National Association of School
Rgychologists (NASP) certification requirements, including a m{;ﬁhwpmco?nl,zoo hours of supervised
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This program addresses the nationwide shortage of school psychologists, offering growth opportunities
for aspiring professionals. Unlike traditional models, RSD’s program offers a customizable experience
tailored to interns' educational institution requirements to foster meaningful relationships between RSD
and local training institutions, enriching the intern's learning experience while benefiting the community at
large.

Selected interns will receive a minimum stipend of $15,000 over one academic year, with health and
welfare benefits available. Additional funding through the state may also be available.

The ultimate goal of the School Psychologist Intern Program is to create a pipeline of skilled school
psychologists while enhancing the quality of educational services provided to students within the
Reading School District. The Reading School District is #RSDproud to be part of the solution to provide
students with high quality support from school psychologists. Applications for prospective interns are now
open on https://www.readingsd.org/jobs under 'Student Support Services.' Applications will be accepted
and reviewed on a rolling basis.

To learn more about the Reading School District or for updates on the School Psychologist Intern
program, please visit https://www.readingsd.org/.
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